
 

 

Arkansas ACDA Summer Conference 

(AR)tistry Redefined 
7/29 - 8/1/2024—Wyndham North Little Rock 

 

Call for Interest Session Proposals 
 

The Arkansas Chapter of the American Choral Directors Association (AR-ACDA) is thrilled to 

announce our upcoming conference, titled (AR)tistry Redefined!  

 

We are inviting proposals for interest sessions that explore innovative, cutting-edge approaches 

to choral artistry and redefine the boundaries of artistic expression in the choral world.  

 

We welcome proposals from choral directors, educators, composers, performers, and scholars 

who are passionate about pushing the boundaries of choral artistry. Whether you have insights 

into groundbreaking rehearsal techniques, interdisciplinary collaborations, technology 

integration, diverse programming ideas, or fresh perspectives on traditional choral repertoire, we 

encourage you to submit a proposal.  

 

Proposals should:  

- Clearly articulate the session's focus and objectives.  

- Demonstrate relevance to the theme of (AR)tistry Redefined.  

- Provide a brief outline of the proposed content and activities.  

- Include any necessary audio/visual requirements.  

- Specify the target audience and level of experience (e.g., beginner, intermediate, advanced).  

 

Sessions may take various formats, including lectures, demonstrations, interactive workshops, 

panel discussions, or performances. We encourage presenters to think creatively and engage 

participants actively throughout the session.  

 

Submission Guidelines: Please submit your proposal by April 12, 2024—5:00 pm using the 

online submission form on our conference website. Proposals should not exceed 300 words and 

should be accompanied by a brief biography highlighting relevant experience and expertise.  

 

Notification: Selected presenters will be notified by April 26, 2024. If your proposal is accepted, 

you will receive further instructions regarding session scheduling and logistical details.  

 

Join us in redefining (AR)tistry at the AR-ACDA Conference and contribute to an enriching 

experience for choral professionals and enthusiasts alike. We look forward to receiving your 

innovative proposals!  

 

Sincerely,  

 

 

 

 

Larry Dunn 

President, Arkansas ACDA 


